CRIB B — A H A LDOIEREIZDOWT Extension of Beamtime at CRIB
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Basically the CRIB beamtime cannot be extended, unless there is a very strong reason

for the extension. Losing part of beamtime by operators’ beam tuning is not always

compensated by an extension.

If you need to extend the beamtime,

1.

Contact to “Shuban”, who is in charge of the beamtime for the week, and discuss if
the extension is practically possible. (‘Shuban” has amobile phone: 090-1452-7875)
Ask the director of CNS for the extension (Otsuka-san, Hongo office phone no.:

03-5841-4134, e-mail: otsuka@cns.s.u-tokyo.ac.jp ), under the agreement of the

person who is in charge of CRIB (Yamaguchi).
An official request of extension to RIKEN should be made through the CNS director.
(Ueno-san in RIKEN should agree.)

New beamtime allocation is made, if there is no problem.
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